
Item #7 – Update on the 3D Groundwater Model 

 

During the January, 2015 board meeting, LBG-Guyton Associates was authorized to 
develop a three dimensional groundwater model for use by the District. John Seifert will 
give a presentation of the model and update the Board on its progress. This item is 
posted as an action item in case Board members want to make additions to the scope 
of work already authorized. 


